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COUNTY OF HENRICO

VIRGINIA

Property Addressing
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

	TO:
	File – Libbie Mill – Harps’ Landing Office Building
(Original)
	
	SUBJECT:
	Comments

	
	POD2018-00319


	
	
	

	FROM:
	Kristin Smith
	
	DATE:
	September 18, 2018

	
	
	
	
	


1. No comments - Contact Kristin Smith at smi120@henrico.us or 501-4284 after construction plans have been signed for an address to be assigned.
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